
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The three Toyota pick-up trucks used by the Yorktown Police Department do not have in-car 

radios.  The officers driving these trucks have had to use their portable radios. 

 

 

Proposal: 

Chief Walthour received a quote from J & K Communications, Inc. for three radios, including 

installation and recommends approving the purchase.  We believe this is a good use of opioid 

settlement funds as these radios will assist our officers in responding to overdoses. 

 

 

Cost: 

$11,946.38 

 

 

Cost to be paid from Opioid Settlement Restricted Fund 


